
Fire  Station  No.  1
Reconstruction  project  going
out for bids
The Fire Station Reconstruction Project has been advertised
for  construction  bids.  The  bid  opening  is  scheduled  for
Monday,  Oct.  24.  The  Public  Services  Department  has  been
working closely with the Fire Department and WLC Architects
for more than a year to develop construction documents for
this reconstruction.

The scope of work includes demolition of the existing station,
and construction of a new, 12,000-square-foot station equipped
with a three-bay and double-deep apparatus room, dorm rooms,
administrative  offices,  kitchen,  dining  room,  day  room,
physical training room, EMS training room, mechanic shop area,
and emergency medical supply room. Additional site features
include  an  emergency  generator,  fuel  station,  hose  drying
tower, and a City emergency supply storage unit.

Construction will commence shortly after the holidays in the
first quarter of 2017.
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